
Surgical Films: How 
to upload an unlisted
YouTube video
Please contact SGO Education Department with any questions 
regarding the SGO 2020 Annual Meeting or your submission.

Email: education@sgo.org
(312) 676-3911

mailto:education@sgo.org


Navigate to https://www.youtube.com

https://www.youtube.com/


Sign in to YouTube with your Google 
account. If you do not have a Gmail, you 

will need to create one. 

https://accounts.google.com/signup/v2/webcreateaccount?flowName=GlifWebSignIn&flowEntry=SignUp


After signing in, you will be re-
directed to the YouTube homepage. 



Click on the video camera to begin your 
upload process. Select “upload video.” 



On the upload page, click the dropdown menu to 
make your upload “unlisted.” This will make your 
video invisible to searches and it will not appear on 

your YouTube channel. 



Next, click on the white arrow to choose the file to upload. A 
window will pop up for you to navigate to your video file. 

Hit “open” once you have clicked on your file. 

Click here 

first! 

Click here to 

start the 

upload.

YouTube supports the following file formats:

MOV, MPEG4, MP4, AVI, WMV, MPEGPS, FLV

3GPP

WebM

DNxHR

ProRes

CineForm

HEVC (h265)



Once, you begin the upload process, you can list the
title and description for your video. You MUST stay 
on this page until the upload process is complete, as 

indicated by the progress bar.



Once the upload is complete, you can copy/paste the 
link in the left-hand corner of the upload screen. 
This is the link that you will provide with your 

submission. 



REMEMBER:
• Films cannot exceed 10 minutes in duration.

• Films must include sound.

• Films must be at regular speed. 

• Films may not be biased to a product or institution. Efforts should be made 
to cover logos or product names, if possible. 

• You will be notified by November 2019 of your film’s status for the SGO 2020 
Annual Meeting. If you are not contacted by November 30, contact
education@sgo.org. Be sure to include your submission ID number. 

mailto:education@sgo.org

